
Moon in June Event Media Statement 

The Children's Aid Foundation of Halton (CAFH) is delighted to announce the 36th iteration of the 

Moon in June charity event, scheduled to take place on Saturday, June 7th, 2025. Over the course 

of more than three decades, the Moon in June has consistently demonstrated its commitment to 

this community, having contributed more than $1 million to charity.  

CAFH is thrilled to have been chosen as the recipient pf funds for the second consecutive year. 

The proceeds generated from the Moon in June event play a pivotal role in sustaining the 

supplementary programs and services we offer to foster the well-being and development of 

children and families in Halton. These initiatives, which are beyond the basic protection work 

funded by the government, provide opportunities for healing, growth, education, and joyful 

childhood experiences. 

The Moon in June event promises to be a thrilling experience, featuring the Rocca Sisters KidFest, 

Cruisin’ June Vintage Car Show, Minty’s LemonAID Days stand, the CAFH popcorn tent, Movati 

Meredith’s Hero 1k Run, MNP 5k and 10k run, and a post-race celebration with live entertainment 

and refreshments. The course traverses the picturesque downtown Burlington waterfront and 

core. 

CAFH would like to extend its sincere appreciation to the Moon in June organizers, volunteers, 

and sponsors for their unwavering dedication and tireless efforts in ensuring the event's success 

year after year. Their commitment to our cause has yielded a profound impact on the lives of 

numerous children and families in Halton. 

CAFH cordially invites the community to participate in the Moon in June event and support a 

worthy cause. Collective efforts can bring about a meaningful difference in the lives of children 

and families in Halton. 

In addition to the Moon in June event, CAFH is excited to launch its first annual LemonAID Days 

campaign, taking place from May 30th to June 23rd. This fun and refreshing initiative aims to 

support children, youth, and families in need across Halton. We invite families, businesses, and 

community members to join in our efforts by setting up their own LemonAID stand and raising 

funds to support those who have experienced trauma and loss. 

To participate in LemonAID Days, individuals can register as a team and receive a comprehensive 

LemonAID kit, complete with promotional materials and supplies. Every cup of lemonade sold 

will contribute to making a meaningful difference in the lives of children and families, with 100% 

of proceeds going directly to support CAFH's mission. 

We are thrilled to offer various sponsorship opportunities for LemonAID Days, including Sunshine, 

Lemon Twist, and Puddle Jumpers sponsorships. For more information about sponsorships and 



LemonAID Days, please contact Lisa Janssen, Partnership and Program Development Coordinator, 

at LJanssen@haltoncas.ca. 

For further information regarding the Moon in June event, LemonAID Days, and the Children's 

Aid Foundation of Halton, please do not hesitate to contact us – foundation@haltoncas.ca 

 


